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ONLY 5 DAYS LEFT UNTIL THE  

TANGIBLE HOPE CONCERT  

 

Saturday, May 5 at 6 PM - 7:30 PM 

  
The Wilma: 131 Higgins Ave, Missoula, Montana 59802 

In a time marked by social divisiveness and polarization, we come together for a music and 

story driven experience. This participatory gathering will leave everyone lifted for their daily 

work to make Missoula a better place. 

TICKETS: $15. BUY HERE: micmt.org 

or call (406) 207-8228 extension 302 / email mic@micmt.org to purchase tickets!  
 

https://u3971402.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=nJ3cEbGd5QHqFnel6I-2FFB7H3yswXRYxyxD7WaLwWE7wYgRUXz-2BesqG-2BVYjhbNEeB_9NvZ0Hs9D1iiVEFiq0zgKaW0cPgFlIY9S6eEhFZAy-2F5XZnOYktcWPVwPuBbtvIz4-2BT0sBtz-2F0a1tGMSGqNN70eOoX3OZnfyZz9DyNHCmn-2BqtSLuTTO4PZ00idUcXAP-2F8mNzDFBqH9gjsjpGnjVzj9Wiy351Z7-2BBnH6bmd99CFOAF4DETgFWfLotmYqWYVTzbuaaJ0M2f1RXzTYKYGDXlAcid6JmidEciIFLxFdNHxqA9Azx3c0OchCIwximP8y4SXOtrT0frDGtr1gW2JFZyd8YPoFrR7yStvdUq8OyPFoLVjjfEx9AjiU6ObpqPNODlFWExzqR1wMava5CRaISZcVe1-2BPY8wnN1FGUHPqtQGv9iYtYZ1c24dGicr9-2FYuHToqu-2BEdkKNT-2Fj6pcHncwVqtE4z34cpIDXaNKMBjkxq5EY-3D
mailto:mic@micmt.org


MISSOULA GIVES 

Support your favorite non-profit, Missoula Interfaith 

Collaborative by donating during the Missoula Gives 

Event, May 3rd - May 4th, 2018. 

Support MIC 

here: https://www.missoulagives.org/organizations/missoula-

interfaith-collaborative 

  

 

 

SIGN UP HERE http://micmt.org/curbside-glass-recycling/ 

https://u3971402.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=6y3lfmhPkjHjfSqJik1VQNROafCkgSH1q5gnPTCeyBTvfq9FS9jDcaY27Bc3nlLiSptuUgauzjFb-2FXtLeOUX92v3wWxNN15V2Wy5PH2E1K37zRzjacY8ZrH2YAyne1xgKcvuCgDmatEALOnOT5PAPw-3D-3D_9NvZ0Hs9D1iiVEFiq0zgKaW0cPgFlIY9S6eEhFZAy-2F5XZnOYktcWPVwPuBbtvIz4-2BT0sBtz-2F0a1tGMSGqNN70eOoX3OZnfyZz9DyNHCmn-2BqtSLuTTO4PZ00idUcXAP-2F8mNzDFBqH9gjsjpGnjVzj9Wiy351Z7-2BBnH6bmd99CFOAF4DETgFWfLotmYqWYVTzbuaaJ0M2f1RXzTYKYGDXlAcid6JmidEciIFLxFdNHxqA9Azx3c0OchCIwximP8y4SXOtrT0frDGtr1gW2JFZyd3rgRXkLmLO5h4sPF9qvo4hu5Fmifr6am6ck4F-2FGxwSl-2BrTuKfWWFxuNfdxdbGNePtl-2FURt6ooE2XdTSi2x1UvVajR0EawT0PX1edUXRRZmBXQrBnt2-2Bpvc62WFNCuzyq0N3do-2B2zwcmbz-2FcdVD-2FoOg-3D
https://u3971402.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=6y3lfmhPkjHjfSqJik1VQNROafCkgSH1q5gnPTCeyBTvfq9FS9jDcaY27Bc3nlLiSptuUgauzjFb-2FXtLeOUX92v3wWxNN15V2Wy5PH2E1K37zRzjacY8ZrH2YAyne1xgKcvuCgDmatEALOnOT5PAPw-3D-3D_9NvZ0Hs9D1iiVEFiq0zgKaW0cPgFlIY9S6eEhFZAy-2F5XZnOYktcWPVwPuBbtvIz4-2BT0sBtz-2F0a1tGMSGqNN70eOoX3OZnfyZz9DyNHCmn-2BqtSLuTTO4PZ00idUcXAP-2F8mNzDFBqH9gjsjpGnjVzj9Wiy351Z7-2BBnH6bmd99CFOAF4DETgFWfLotmYqWYVTzbuaaJ0M2f1RXzTYKYGDXlAcid6JmidEciIFLxFdNHxqA9Azx3c0OchCIwximP8y4SXOtrT0frDGtr1gW2JFZyd3rgRXkLmLO5h4sPF9qvo4hu5Fmifr6am6ck4F-2FGxwSl-2BrTuKfWWFxuNfdxdbGNePtl-2FURt6ooE2XdTSi2x1UvVajR0EawT0PX1edUXRRZmBXQrBnt2-2Bpvc62WFNCuzyq0N3do-2B2zwcmbz-2FcdVD-2FoOg-3D
https://u3971402.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=nJ3cEbGd5QHqFnel6I-2FFByNTXWhUxA-2FXWtha64NvpLu0v3krl-2Fqrv53VOEEnCcywk3C00qX-2FhUV16yS8jhUAlw-3D-3D_9NvZ0Hs9D1iiVEFiq0zgKaW0cPgFlIY9S6eEhFZAy-2F5XZnOYktcWPVwPuBbtvIz4-2BT0sBtz-2F0a1tGMSGqNN70eOoX3OZnfyZz9DyNHCmn-2BqtSLuTTO4PZ00idUcXAP-2F8mNzDFBqH9gjsjpGnjVzj9Wiy351Z7-2BBnH6bmd99CFOAF4DETgFWfLotmYqWYVTzbuaaJ0M2f1RXzTYKYGDXlAcid6JmidEciIFLxFdNHxqA9Azx3c0OchCIwximP8y4SXOtrT0frDGtr1gW2JFZydyUurlsOV1CQAqIZn9x0DxJ2lIlSr58LsBXNORZNOnnK-2B-2FzEKz9EYg-2F8MNtXAnyrQaHwNsNIZfdDM66EThtGHxITKXf0u6JyfUTYVLc-2BJuKoFOsveGEOra1i4fL1cmKgVnM1ZBVFaz-2BIw-2FtCG53QODM-3D


 

THRIVENT ACTION TEAMS 

 

Are you a Thrivent member?  

Do you have an Action Team that MIC can 

utilize? 

Please contact us so that we can talk to you about 

an upcoming event that would be a great use of 

Thrivent Action Teams! 

Call 406-207-8228 or email rebecca@micmt.org 

 

 

FAMILY PROMISE GROCERY REQUESTS THIS 
WEEK & DAY CENTER NEEDS: 

We currently have 3 families. 

Lockers for family's storage of valuables and 

important paperwork (to be put at Day Center). 

 

 

MIC TOURS 

 

We're starting something new here at MIC, to 

spread the word about our work and help get 

more people involved! Please come yourself, 

and bring a friend, to a tour of the Family 

Promise Day Center, and learn more about all of 

our programs! The tours will happen once a 

month on the 3rd Thursday, from 12pm-1pm. 

The next open tour will be Thursday, May 

10th, from 12pm-1pm at the Day Center. A light 

lunch will be served. Please RSVP to Rebecca at 

MIC (207-8228 or rebecca@micmt.org) so we 

can get an accurate count for food :) The following tour is Thursday, May 17th and May 31st. 

If May doesn't work, let us know if a future tour will work! 

  

Upcoming tour dates:  
Thursday May 10th 

Thursday May 17th 

Thursday May 31st 
 

mailto:rebecca@micmt.org
mailto:rebecca@micmt.org


 

 

 

 

 

  



Please choose “Missoula Interfaith Collaborative” as your AmazonSmile giving partner. 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable 

organization of your choice. AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, 

same prices, same service. 

Step 1: Visit smile.amazon.com. 

Step 2: Sign into Your Amazon Account. 

Step 3: Select Your Charitable Organization, “Missoula Interfaith Collaborative.” 

Step 4: Make your selection. https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46 -3396495 

Step 5: Thank you! 
 

 

 

HOUSING ADVOCATE ORIENTATION 

 

MAY 1 

5:30 PM - 7:30 PM 

St. Paul Lutheran Church - 202 Brooks St, Missoula, Montana 59801 

  

Advocates are everyday Missoulians who want to help people who are experiencing 

homelessness & support them after they obtain housing.  

**Email marilyn@micmt.org to sign up.** Orientations occurs monthly at St. Paul's Church 
in the Fellowship Hall. The following orientation is June 5. 

1. Attend an orientation. 

2. Commitment of 2-3 hours a week. 

3. Attend monthly meetings. 

4. Work one-on-one with an individual seeking housing.  

  

Did you know? 

-About half the homeless population are employed.  

-About 15 percent are chronically homeless, while 67% have been homeless for less than a 

year.  

-The number of homeless and at-risk children in the Missoula County Public Schools 

increased by 16.38% in the 2014-2015 school year. 
 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46
mailto:marilyn@micmt.org


MISSOULA WORKS UPDATES 

 

 

LAWN CARE CREW LEAD WANTED. 

Position open immediately $10-$13/hour depending on experience. This position requires; 

current driver's license, ability to lift up to 70 lbs, attention to detail, and ability to supervise a 

small crew of workers. Qualified applicant will supervise a small crew of workers using 

power equipment and hand tools. Must be able to learn proper use of equipment and ensure 

safety of crew. Report and intervene on any unsafe situation. Will be able to interact with 

customers and crew and present a positive attitude in working lawn care environment. Able to 

work outdoors in varied weather and job site conditions. Please send resume or contact Paige 

at MissouaWorks for application. (406) 926-3400 or email paige@missoulaworks.com  
 

 

mailto:paige@missoulaworks.com


 

 

 

***MIC has a diverse group of partners. Below are the programs, projects, 
and opportunities from our partner organizations. MIC does not necessarily 

endorse any of the following projects.*** 

  

 


